Dear Fellow SRS Members,

A very good Friday Morning to all of you.

| would like to highlight the following matters to you.

A. 36th SRS Annual General Meeting — 25th March 2022

A gentle reminder of today’s 36th SRS AGM. The registration time is from 5.30 p.m. to 6.00
p.m. Please register early so that we could start the AGM punctually at 6.00 p.m. We
humbly seek your kind cooperation.

Please access the undermentioned Zoom link to join the AGM.
Join Zoom Meeting

https://zoom.us/j/95911453699?pwd=TVBZZW5TNkVRZIhseUxMbUpzQ3pmQT09

Meeting ID: 959 1145 3699
Passcode :108112

After accessing the above Zoom link , please indicate your Full Name and abbreviated
Broking House so that we can register your attendance correctly and pay your $50 Dinner
Allowance promptly.

If you require any assistance, please call our SRS Secretariat at Tel :6735 1772.

Please note that the $50 Dinner Allowance will only be paid to those who have registered
with the Secretariat by 15th March 2022 and attended the full AGM proceedings and the
2022 Membership dues fully paid.

For those members who have not registered, you're still welcome to attend the AGM but
you will not be entitled to the $50 Dinner Allowance. Thanks for your understanding.

B. SRS Investment Talk Series — 4th April 2022 (Monday, 5.30 p.m.)

We’ve managed to get the Management of Nanofilm Technologies International Ltd to do a
presentation for our members on 4th April 2022 via Zoom Webinar.

Please register at the undermentioned link :

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN B5TDaoNOSig Sm3cNBo5LQ

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing details about the webinar.
The closing deadline for registration is 31st March 2022 (Thursday).

C. Business Times Article — Protecting Investor Interests


https://zoom.us/j/95911453699?pwd=TVBZZW5TNkVRZlhseUxMbUpzQ3pmQT09
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_B5TDaoNOSiq_Sm3cNBo5LQ

| had written an article to The Business Times that was published on 24th March 2022
highlighting the critical need to protect investor interests that will greatly help rebuild the
much-needed investor confidence in the Singapore stock market. The article is attached for
your easy reference.

We’'ll continue to champion the interests of our fellow Remisiers and Investors.

Looking forward to seeing all of you at our 36th AGM this evening and please register early.
Thank you.

Warmest regards,

S.Nallakaruppan

President

The Society of Remisiers (Singapore)



